DEAN & MARCHES

About 20 people got together in the small function room at The Yew Tree Inn, Peterstow for the sections annual general knowledge / motor sport quiz night. This year there were lots of pictures of people, including motor sport people taken when they were very young and we had to guess who they were. Pictures of bits of cars and general knowledge questions were much easier for your elderly scribe! A team of three led by Chris Atkinson were the eventual winners.

Our next meeting will be on Monday 18th November at 7.30 pm.

We will gather, deep in the Forest of Dean at Park End Club for our skittles extravaganza. The Club can be tricky to find, it's at 162/617080 or GL15 4JE but watch out for deer, wild bore, beavers, squirrels, otters and pine martins which are now all running wild around the Forest of Dean!

Please bring friends and family particularly to make up the teams for another enjoyable evening.

Stuart Harrold